Good Humus CSA Procedures

Welcome to our Vegetable Produce Box program with Good Humus Produce.  Your participation with our farm is very essential to our goals of sustainability, education and creating a community of support around the food that we grow and eat.  Thank you for joining us. 

Box pickup procedure:

· All the boxes are the same so you can take any one of them. 
· If you are picking up at the Davis Waldorf School, please sign in at the Office before taking your box
· Pick up your box before dark on Tuesday or Saturday. 
· If your box is not picked up by noon the next day, it will be donated to a family in need. 
· Rinse the box and cherry tomatoes baskets before returning them. 
· Unfold boxes by following the directions on the box-please do not tear or break it down

· Return for reuse all of your boxes and cherry tomato baskets. 
· If you want bread or flowers or fruit only please call to make an order.  This is an extra payment. 
· Please call if you have any questions at 530-787-3187 
On Tuesday mornings you should check your email for the newsletter.  If you are not getting the newsletter via e-mail give us a call to add your address to our list.
At times during the quarter you and your family may be out of town.  We ask you to try to find a friend to pick up for you or to give the box away as a gift.  It is a great way to publicize the program.  The reason we do not have credits during these times is that we have planned and planted for you.  The food is there and it becomes both or our responsibilities to find a table on which it will be eaten.  It would become chaotic if everyone called in his or her vacations times.  If you cannot find anyone to take your box, we will be happy to donate it for you to a home in need. However, if you are going to be gone for more than two weeks in a row, we would be happy to credit your account, as long as we know in advance. 
We ask that payments are made before the quarter begins that helps us prepare for the upcoming season of deliveries. When the quarter is close to finishing we will alert you in the weekly newsletter of when your payment is due for the new quarter.  We do not send you a statement.  To alleviate many phone calls on our part, please let us know of your intentions for the coming quarter--if you will be continuing or not.  Even if your payment will be delayed, please let us know of your intentions.

Thanks again,

Jeff & Annie Main

Good Humus Produce

